
Dear Senator Giessel, 

 

I would like to ask you and the other members of the Senate Resources Committee to seriously 

consider reappointing Mr. Kelly Vrem as a member of the Big Game Commercial Services 

Board. 

 

I have had the pleasure of serving on the Big Game Commercial Services board now for two 

years with Mr. Vrem serving as our chairman.  He is an experienced board member and 

chairman who understands our board process and he is a strong leader who fully realizes the 

importance of the Big Game Commercial Services Board and its beneficial role to our state, the 

public and the professional big game guiding and transporter industries, particularly in the 

tumultuous times that lay ahead. As a man of extreme integrity and clear thinking, I believe Mr. 

Vrem is an important and valuable asset to the Big Game Commercial Services Board and I 

strongly support his reappointment.  

 

            I also support the reappointment of Mr. David Jones to the Big Game Commercial 

Services Board.  I sincerely appreciate having the opportunity to share my support for these two 

individuals and it is my sincere hope that they remain on the Big Game Commercial Services 

Board.   

 

Lastly, I would like to personally thank you for your time, effort and dedication in serving the 

people of Alaska.  

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Henry D. Tiffany IV 

Current Big Game Commercial Services Board Member 



 

Master Guide # 144 

P.O. Box 329 

Ester, Alaska 99725 

907-223-3226 

 

 


